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July 2015 

 

The PTA wish to extend a huge thank you to all those who supported the Summer Fair in 

whatever way on Friday 3/7.  Without help setting up, baking, ticketing up tombola, counting 

raffle tickets, creating craft items, manning stalls (the list goes on) we simply cannot run these 

events. 

 

If you helped out in any way, whether big or small you may be able to help us further through 

the Matched Donations scheme that many employers run for volunteering and fundraising, we 

can provide a suitable letter where required.  

 

 

 

                                          We took a staggering £3,275 on the day! 

 

 

 

The weather was kind to us, we have had lots of positive feedback and everyone seemed to be 

having a great time with the atmosphere  one of excitement. We have had some good 

suggestions for changes and improvements for future Fairs, please keep these coming either 

verbally, to sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk or on our FB page.   

 

The fundraising from the Summer Fair and previous PTA events over the last couple of years 

mean that we are now able to provide the school with funds to install six additional interactive 

whiteboards in the classrooms that do not have them currently, meaning almost all classrooms 

at Sharmans Cross  will have this capability. The installation will take place over the summer 

holiday period and so will be ready for the new academic year in September.   

 

 

Look out for the PTA AGM date TBC for September where we hope to welcome new committee 

members and will be electing the charity trustee roles for Chairman, Secretary and Treasurer 

for 2015/16 as we do every year.  

 

 
Thank you once again. 
 
 
 
 
Shamans Cross PTA 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


